
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  

PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 
State Road (SR) 60 Resurfacing Project from West of County Road (CR) 512 to West of 
94th Drive 
Indian River County, FL 
Financial Project ID Number: 447647-1-52-01 and 447647-1-52-02 
 

Please contact the Community Outreach Specialist, Samantha Kayser, to be added to project email notification lists. Public 
participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Para 
información y preguntas en Español, por favor llame al (954) 777-4302.

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

• Milling and resurfacing the existing roadway 

 

• Upgrading pedestrian curb ramps to meet current 
Americans with Disability Act (ADA) standards 

 

• Upgrading signage and pavement markings 

 

• Upgrading signalization and pedestrian detectors at  
98th Avenue 

 

• Constructing minor drainage improvements at  
various locations throughout the project corridor 

 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• Single-lane closures on SR 60 are permitted at any time.  

 

• Additional information about lane closures, detours, and 
pedestrian impacts will be provided in the weekly traffic 
report distributed by FDOT and can be viewed using the 
following link: FDOT Treasure Coast Construction 
(d4fdot.com) 

SR 60 Resurfacing Project 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is pleased to provide information for the SR 60 Resurfacing Project in 
unincorporated Indian River County.  

Construction Cost: $11.19 Million                     Construction Start: July 2024                  Estimated Completion: Summer 2025 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

 

Joshua Baker — FDOT Project Manager 

joshua.baker@dot.state.fl.us or (772) 429-4930  
 

Luke Brolmann, P.E. — Senior Project Engineer 

lbrolmann@jmt.com or (772) 448-4459 

 

Samantha Kayser — Community Outreach Specialist 
skayser@corradino.com or (772) 579-5479  

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

Instagram/X: @MyFDOT_SEFL 

Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 

Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,      
enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.    
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Florida Department of Transportation 
Treasure Coast Operations  
ATTN: Joshua Baker 
3601 Oleander Avenue 
Fort Pierce, FL 34982 

                    

PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER 

ROAD CONSTRUCTION TO BEGIN JULY 2024 

State Road (SR) 60 Resurfacing Project from West of County Road (CR) 512 to West 
of 94th Drive in Unincorporated Indian River County 


